Let's build a bridge



The Gap Ward Primary and Secondary School Bridge Building Competition BRIEF

I'm challenging all primary and secondary students to build a model bridge in preparation of the Beech Street Bridge construction in Ferny Grove.

- Open to primary and secondary school students living in The Gap Ward.
- Entries close 1 December 2019.
- Your model bridge needs to be made using paddle-pop sticks, matchsticks, or kebab sticks.
- Bridges need to sit on a DL flyer and support 1kg.
- Submit entries to The Gap office during office hours
 477 Waterworks Rd, Ashgrove with this form.
- Please email TheGap.Ward@bcc.qld.gov.au
 if you have any questions.

construction of your bridge:

• The winner will be presented with a certificate from Steven Toomey and gifted an iTunes voucher.



*The Gap Ward office may publish the bridge in newsletters, and social media. The artwork may be used to promote future competitions.

Name:	Age:
School:	
Teacher Name:	
Parent Name:	Mobile:
Email:	
Address:	
Bridge Name:	
Tell us about the	

Cr Steven Toomey Councillor for The Gap Ward

477 Waterworks Rd Ashgrove West, 4060 Phone: 07 3407 1900 Email: thegap.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au Web: StevenToomey.com.au

